
When you are interest in research on projects and other types of temporary organization 
please note that the European Group of Organizations Studies (EGOS) will run a Standing 
Working Group on that topic from the EGOS Colloquium in Athens, Greece, 2025, onwards. 
Please also note that, with the support of the Project Management Institute (PMI) and its 
academic journal, the Project Management Journal (PMJ), we have set up a program called 
“PMJ College” for junior researchers. You find more information about this in the editorial of 
the last issue of PMJ https://journals.sagepub.com/doi/full/10.1177/87569728241253445  
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